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Mrs. Mary S. Lopez 
7544 Avenue K 
Houston, Texas

Dear Mrs. Lopez:

I am pleased to inform you that I have received a 
letter from Mr. Travis L. Smith III (a copy of which is 
attached), informing me that the catch basin at Avenue K 
and 76th Street has been unstopped and apparently the con­
dition of which you complained has been corrected.

I want to thank you for bringing this matter to our 
attention. Please do not hesitate to call when you think 
we can be of some assistance.

LC/sr
Attachment

Sincerely,

Mayor




